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1-800-633-4765

September 1, 2006

Mr, Klaus Lambeck, Chief
Facilities, Siting & Environmental
Analysis Division

Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793.

Letter of Notification
Tangy-Delaware 138 kV Transmission Line
Install New Strutcture Near the Delaware Substation

Start of Construction ‘
Case No. 06-681-EL-BLN

Dear Mr. Lambeck, |
This letter is in response to the Letter of Notification on the above referenced
project filed on May 9, 2006. In accordance with Ohio Administrative Code § 4906-5-
02(A)(5), please be advised that construction on this project is expected to begin on
approximately September 18, 2006. We will notify you once the project has been

completed.

Additionally, the OPSB staff report on the project indicated that wetland
boundaries adjacent to the project area should be clearly marked. The boundaries of the

wetlands were marked in mid August with lath, construction ribbon and signage that I
believe clearly indicate boundaries of the wetland and will be effective in keeping
FirstEnergy’s crews outside of the wetlands. Although it should be noted that other non-

FirstEnergy construction activities in the area of our project may require access and
construction activities within the wetlands. _

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact me at

(330) 761-4268.

Sincerely, ro
g
Tek Krauss c T
Senior Transmission Engineer ~
FirstEnergy Service Company -
cc: J. 0'Dell (OPSB) o O =
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